
Volvo Penta
838310 Replaced by 855872 Question

Hello Sir:
Your power steering pump 838310 has been superceeded to a new pump number
855872. BUT you must use your old pulley and hub from your old pump. If your
pulley or hub are distroyed and you can't use them
again, let me know and I can find you a work around.
J. D. Neeson
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